
Remote Learning Newsletter

Welcome back!

We have enjoyed celebrating Children’s Mental Health week by 

expressing ourselves in many ways. Best work this week has been 

dedicated to this work. Well done everyone.

We would like to hold another Parents meeting for all KS1 & 2 parents 

together, on Wednesday 10th February 6-7pm for another catch up.  

We will share what we think re-opening St Joseph’s will look like. 

Please can we ask all parents one last time to complete the Parent 

Questionnaire by following the link, which has been sent out via PING. 

Thank you to those who have already.

Look at this excellent engagement with remote learning from our 

children and families, best week so far we think:

Thank you for your on-going support, together we are a great team.

We break up for half term next Friday and there will be no

Remote Learning set for the children over this week.

Celebrations
A very big well done to the following children who have been chosen by their 

class teacher for ‘Expressing themselves’ this week.

Infants

Reception – Noah Webb

for the lovely ‘Miss you’ card for his friend Michael.

Year 1- Aliza Jamil

for expressing herself through her art work based on the artist Paul Klee’s 

‘Taking a line for a walk.’

Year 2 – Zoe D’Silva

for creating a beautiful outline of herself and describing how she is feeling.

Juniors

Year 3 – Cecilia Sewell

for creating beautiful Butterfly art and sending it to her friend.

Year 4 – All Year 4 children 

for sharing and showcasing their wonderful talents.

Year 5 – Lottie Haslam

for a fantastic presentation of the highs and lows of lockdown, a brilliant piece of

artwork related to Mental Health and for creating and performing a sensational 

rap about…..  Pigeons! Superb effort all week!

Year 6 – Emily Cardilli

for engaging so well with Children’s Mental Health week and producing a great

piece of work in which she really expressed herself.

Times Tables Rockstars Challenges

Mr Breslin will be looking through TTRS and reporting children who have caught 

his eye each week. This week he would like to report:

THE CLASS WHICH EARNED THE MOST COINS PER PERSON:

• 1st – Year 3 with 7,951 coins

• 2nd – Year 4 with 6,361 coins

• 3rd – Year 2 with 3,078 coins

Next week, we are going to see which class is the most accurate!

St. Joseph's Catholic Primary School, Leigh

Please follow the headteacher on Twitter - @StJosephsLeigh 

Spring 1 Week 5 – 5th February 2021

Have a lovely weekend and please stay safe! 

Year Group Percentage

YR 97%

Y1 100%

Y2 94%

Y3 100%

Y4 97%

Y5 100%

Y6 93%


